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MEMORANDUM FOR:  The File
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SUBJECT: RENEWAL OF CERTIFICATES OF COMPLIANCE NOS. 5341, 5910 AND
6357
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On September 5, 1990, the Transportation Branch Staff (staff) met with
representatives of Babcock and Wilcox Compai.y (B&W) to discuss renewal of
Certificates of Compliance Nos. 5341, 5910 and 6357. These certificates are
under timely renewal. However, the deadline for submitting a consolidated
application for each package expired on September 1, 1990. B&W is requesting
that the deadl ne be again extended.

Discussion
The fol’owing items were discussed in the meeting:

B&N will submit a consolidated application for renewal of Certificate of
Compliance No. 6357 for the Model No. NNFD-10 package. The designation of the
certificate will be changed from B( ) to AF. The package, which is a DOT
Spec. 6M package, will not be used to ship uranium compounds in powder form.

Certificate of Compliance No. 5341 for the Mode) No. NFP-55, also a DOT Spec.
6M package, allows shipment of uranium compounds in powder form. B&W will
redesign the package and apply for a new Certificate of Compliance. BE&W
requested that the current certificate be renewed for a period of
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approximateiy 2 years to allow for the design, testing, liceniing and
fabrication of the new package.

To support renewal of Certificate of Compliance No. 5910 for the Model No.
NNFD-SA-2, B&W will submit drawings, operating procedures and maintenance
program for the package.

The following items were di:cucsed during follow-up telephone conversations
between the staff and B&W: ') B&W will submit a consolidated application for
renewal of Certificates of Conpliance Nos. 6357 and 5910 by November 1, 1990,
(2) B&W will submit an application for renewal of Certificate of Compliance
No. 5341 for a period of 18 months by November 1, 19¢0; and (3) B&W will
submit an application for certification of the new package design by the end

of this 18-month period.
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